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Holy Infant 
Women’s Guild 

 Our President ……… 
Hi everyone. Please join us in the Guild Hall, Tuesday, September 8th at 6:45 pm for our 
monthly meeting. We will be wearing masks and will be social distancing with only bottled 
water. We will be able to enjoy visiting, catching up and talking about the upcoming year. 
We are planning a basket raffle, pocketbook stuffing for the Women’s Shelter, etc.   
Looking forward to seeing everyone! 
 
Stay well; you are always in our prayers. 
Love, Joyce 
___________________________________________________________________ 
Upcoming: 
Sept 26-27              Bakeless Bake Sale 
Oct 11                     Fatima Rosary 
Oct 13                     Monthly Meeting 
Oct 10/11 & 17/18   Selling Basket Raffle tickets 
Oct 25                      Basket Raffle drawing 
___________________________________________________________________ 
Membership: 
If you have already sent in your membership – Thank you so much for your continued 
support. The response so far has been wonderful. We would love have all the women of 
Holy Infant as members of the Guild.  
 
Questions can be directed to Co-Chairs: 
Pat McCorkle  203-988-7978 and 
Maureen White 203-640-8489  
 

Enclosed please find the Membership card for 2020-2021; if you haven’t done so already, 
please complete and send in with your check to the Rectory 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          Membership Card             Holy Infant Women’s Guild 

Holy Infant Women’s Guild  Name:_______________________________ 

450 Racebrook Road, Orange, CT 06477  Address:______________________________________ 

       Sept 1, 2020 – Aug 31, 2020   Phone: _______________________________________ 

Please Detach and return other side with payment Email: ________________________________________ 

              Annual Dues: $10   Dues: _______________ 

      (Check payable to: Holy Infant Women’s Guild)  Donation:____________ 
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